
Dear Sirs 
 
I would like my overall objection to the quarry to be officially recorded, especially on the 
grounds of:- 
 
i) ENVIRONMENTAL -  totally inappropriate and hazardous to the surrounding 
population and villages, especially children with the close proximity of schools. 
 
ii) SAFETY -  the A449 is already a very busy, hazardous and dangerous road, especially 
the stretch from Castle Hill, Cookley to Caunsall Lane.  The increased traffic 
accessing/servicing the quarry will only lead to more accidents and deaths. 
 
Thank You 
 
Chris Harper-Dukes 
Hope Cottage 


